
 
 
 
3 CAIRD HALL - SAFETY GLASS (AN54-2004) 
 
It is proposed to reglaze the doors in the Caird Hall with Safety Glass to comply with Health & Safety 
Legislation. 
 
It is also proposed that Dundee Contract Services carry out the works at a cost of £8,146 based on the 
Schedule of Rates. 
 
The Depute Chief Executive (Finance) has confirmed that this expenditure can be met from the 
allowance contained within the Corporate Health & Safety Budget 2003/2004. 
 
Approval is sought to appoint Dundee Contract Services to carry out these works. 
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